
 

 

 

 
 

 

Town of Bluffton 
Conceptual Master Plan New Riverside Barn Site 

Request for Qualifications #2020-03 
 
 

Intent/Notice of Award 
9/26/2019 

 

 

The Town of Bluffton hereby posts notice that RFQu 2020-03 for the Conceptual Master 
Plan for the New Riverside Barn Site has been awarded to Wood + Partners, Inc. 

 

The Town is appreciative to all contractors that submitted bids and encourages all firms to 
participate in future solicitations.  


